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4/3/01

Larry Roberts L (EUS)
From: Mike Stima [mikestima@worldnet.att.net]

Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2001 10:25 AM

To: Larry Roberts

Subject: Plano, TX Approval

 
Larry,
 
Please be advised that your request for temporary utilization of the Unlicensed PCS band for demonstration 
of equipment in the Plano, TX area is approved.  Engineering analysis conducted by Comsearch confirms 
that the potential for interference with microwave incumbents is relatively non-existent given all microwave 
links utilizing the UPCS band (1910 - 1930 MHz) in the area have been relocated.  Please be advised that 
this approval is for temporary use from April 15th through April 30th and that permanent use of the band is 
subject to FCC part 15 rules and certification of equipment by UTAM.
 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call.
 
Mike Stima
Managing Director - UTAM, Inc.
908-526-3636


